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CONSTRUCTION REPORT  
DATE: December 10, 2013 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

REPORTED BY: Stephen P. Jackson, The Library Design Collaborative 
  

OBSERVATIONS: 
1) The Monthly Owner’s Meeting was held on November 21, 2013. 

2) The book drop drive is poured. 

3) The southern sidewalk is poured. 

4) The reflecting pool in the plaza is being poured. 

5) The seatwalls in the Plaza are being formed and poured. 

6) The limestone yard has been installed on the south side of the Service Yard. 

7) Some of the plants are on site for the roof terraces. 

8) The reflecting pool equipment is being installed. 

9) The Teen Entry is almost complete. 

10) The Children’s entry is complete. 

11) The art wall at the monumental stair is installed. 

12) The monumental stair is complete. 

13) Trim and wall finishes are being installed in Genealogy. 

14) The furniture installation is almost complete. 

 
UPCOMING WORK: 

1) The Library’s move will occur in late December. 

2) The completion of the northern seatwalls and sidewalks should happen in the 

next couple weeks. 

3) The terrazzo floor should be polished and finished in the next two weeks. 

4) The North Courtyard work should be completed by the beginning of the year. 
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Looking east at the southern sidewalk. 
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Looking east at the book drop driveway. 
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Looking west toward the library entry from the Plaza. 
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Looking toward the Teen Entry. 
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Looking into one of Teen study rooms. 
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Looking toward the Children’s entry. 
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Looking into the Genealogy Collection. 
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Looking out to the Roof Terrace from the Staff Lounge. 

 


